
Greetings from Washington, D.C.!  I am hoping your Passover is meaningful, and you get to spend time with people you love. 

We are looking forward to our Scholar-in-Residence Weekend (Open Hearts and Minds: Celebrating Our Diversity) with Dr. 

McGinity – Thursday, April 28, 2022 – Sunday, May 1, 2022.  I hope you are all able to attend some or all of the programs.  For more 

details and to sign up, please see our website or eblasts.  Details about our community conversations with Rabbi Philip Warmflash will 

be forthcoming soon. 

We could use some help to make the weekend a success, please.  Specifically, we need the following: 

1) Someone to help pick up Dr. McGinity’s books in Middletown; 

2) Individuals to attend the programs and usher/greet participants; 

3) Individuals to help sell Dr. McGinity’s books on April 28th and May 1st; 

4) Individuals to help serve food at Kiddush on April 30th. 

 

There will be a sign-up sheet at the Board of Trustees meeting.  Or, please feel free to contact me at elglip@comcast.net to let me 

know how you can help.  

 

Chag Sameach! 

 

Best, Elysa  

860.841.0215 

elglip@comcast.net 
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